5 MINISTRY OF SOCIAL
i DEVELOPMENT

TE MANATU WHAKAHIATO ORA

5 1 MAR 201

D Dahya
fvi-request-3709-81c70f2b@requests.fyvi.org.nz

Dear D Dahya

Thank you for your email of 3 March 2016 addressed to the Ministry’s Official Information
Act requests address.

This letter is to advise you that the Ministry will provide a response but needs to extend
the time available to answer your request. The Ministry's response will be with you no
tater than 8 April 2016.

The reason for the extension is that your requests are for large quantities of information
and it will take longer than the 20 working day time limit to collate the material you have
requested and assess whether any interest might be prejudiced by its release.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of our decision fo extend the time
by the Ombudsman, whose address for contact purposes is:

The Ombudsman

Office of the Ombudsman
FO Box 10-152
WELLINGTON 6143

Email: info@ombudsman.pariiament.nz

Telephone: 0800 802 602

We will respond to you sooner if we are able to.

Yours sincerely

Agnes Sefo
Manager
Ministerial and Executive Services

Bowen State Building / Bowen Straet / Wellington 6011
PO Box 1556 / Wellington 6140 / New Zealand
Fax: +64 4 918 0098 / www.msd.govi.nz




